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Site involves a large, grey, solid, massive structure, off by 
itself in an isolated setting. Further impression of a vehicle 
going through wide open, dry, sparsely vegetated, light colored, 
and slightly rolling terrain, with a suggestion of dry, rocky 
mountains or hills in the distance. Vehicle is raising a dust 
cloud and contains at least 2 persons--at least one of which is 
male. Persons seem to be non-U.S. Destination or purpose of the 
vehicle seems to be large structure (concept involved that vehicle 
never actually arrives at structure itself). AOL of Middle-East. 

· ome event is involved--sudden, but expected by at least some 
people involved. AOL of explosion or bomb detonation. 

Impression of large, round, metallic object--of heavy-duty 
construction--perhaps involving moveable of rotating parts. Metal 
object is intended for some specific purpose (AOL involving 
defense). There is a sense of rotating and locking (AOL "like the 
bolt of a rifle or an artillery piece"). 

The idea of a very intense, glowing light or reflection is 
present, indicating concentrated, intense heat. 

here is a large, round/dome-shaped interior area w/reinforced 
irders over head, suggesting a hanger of even an AOL of the 

inside of an observatory. "Huge" voluminous space; echos; and the 
sense it's intended to house something which is on occasion 
exposed to the outside. A definite foreign feel involved--not 
even West European--more "like" eastern USSR, China, Mongolia, 
Central Asia, usw. 

Impression of something white with wide-spread, contoured 
surfaces (AOL like something intended to fly.) Sense of 
organization, preparation, meticulous detail, technical expertise, 
and perhaps inimical prupose involved. Relatively small number of 
people involved, but connection with broader circle of people 
exists. 

"At this point, AOL D of airborne terrorist attack on Statue 
~Liberty intruded, and wouldn't go away, so ended session. 
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